PATIENT NOTICE 
SURGERY CLOSURE TUESDAY 17TH MAY 2022 FROM 12.00PM

The surgery will be closed for staff training and will re-open on Wednesday 18th May at 08.30
If you need to speak to a doctor, please call 111 
Or 
In the case of a medical emergency ring 999.

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
